
Reopening of Plastic Surgery IPL Initial Consultation 

 

The IPL Initial Consultation at the Plastic Surgery, which is currently suspended, 

will resume every Friday morning from December 1, 2023. We anticipate that it will 

be difficult to make an appointment due to the reopening. We apologize for any 

inconvenience and thank you for understanding. 

 

 How to make an appointment:  

Appointments can be made by telephone. 

 

 For appointments and inquiries, please contact: 

Naha City Hospital Plastic Surgery 

Available hours: Weekdays 15:00-17:00 (not available on Saturdays, Sundays and 

public holidays) 

Telephone number: 098-884-5111 

 


